
H-15 Correspondence – Kurt Canfield 
 

 

 
From: Kurt Canfield [mailto:yeskurtcan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 8:32 PM 
To: Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Chork Nim <Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov>; Suely Saro 
<Suely.Saro@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Item 15: NO Car Wash at 1911 E PCH 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Good afternoon,  
 
The community already gave their opinions during the planning commission meeting regarding this 
matter, but the will of the people has been superseded through appeal. Let it be known that none of the 
audience members (besides the developers and their attorneys) in attendance during the Planning 
Commission meeting when this permit was discussed wanted *yet another* car wash on PCH. 
 
I hope you reject this proposal and listen to your constituents. Car washes are plentiful in this 
community and along PCH, and they do not want or need another. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kurt Canfield 
 


